
 

 

 

28th November 2024  
  
Dear Parents/ Carers  
  
Year 8 Camp 2025:  Monday 7th July to Thursday 10th July 2025  
  
For the past forty years Flegg High have organised a successful and very enjoyable camp for Year 8 students during the 
summer term.  We feel that this camp is an important part of the academy enrichment programme, offering amazing 
opportunities, particularly beneficial to pupils’ social development.   
  
This year’s camp will be offering a fun packed activity week at Hautbois Activity Centre in Coltishall.  The students will 
be involved in a wide range of activities, based around the campsite.  These include two paddle sports, one water 
based activity, six adventurous activities and three exploration activities.  Pupils will be staying in tents and food will 
be provided by Hautbois House.  However, a packed lunch will be required on the Monday.  If your child is in receipt 
of free school meals this will be provided by the academy.  Although the vast majority of the year group often attend 
camp if you do not wish your son/daughter to attend they will be expected to attend school as normal and take part 
in enrichment week activities in the academy.    
  
The cost of this trip will be £245, including the hire of equipment, accommodation, food and coach fares. Please be 
advised there may be a small change to the amount dependent on the number of pupils who participate, this means it 
could increase or decrease by a few pounds.    
  
If your child wishes to participate in Year 8 Camp, please could you sign and return the attached slip and pay the non-
refundable deposit of £100 online via Scopay by Monday 20th January 2025.  The balance will be due in 2 further 
instalments as detailed below or can be paid in full with your deposit if you prefer.  
  
1st Instalment of £70 due on Monday 24th March 2025 

2nd Instalment of £75 due on Tuesday 29th April 2025  
  
All payments should be made via our online payment portal.  The signed consent form must also be returned to the 
student reception. If you feel that you need support to attend this trip then please contact Mrs Moore 
(lmoore@fleggoa.co.uk) for a further discussion.   
 
For everyone to have a safe and enjoyable experience, it is essential that students are well-behaved and follow 
instructions carefully. The academy reserves the right to decline the deposits of any student that they feel would not 
be able to comply with these requirements, especially as this is a residential trip. We reserve the right to remove a 
student from the trip any time prior to departure, the money paid would only be refundable if we are able to replace 
the student on the trip. We expect pupils to have a good behaviour profile around school and be up to date with all 
schoolwork.  
  
Should you wish to discuss any matters relating to camp, please do not hesitate to contact us.  Please note that all 
students need to return a reply slip, even if they do not wish to attend.  
  
Yours faithfully,  

  
  
  
  
 Mrs C Utting   Mrs L Mack 
cutting@fleggoa.co.uk      lmack@fleggoa.co.uk           

  
  
Please return to Student Reception   



FLEGG HIGH ORMISTON ACADEMY, MARTHAM  
Year 8 Camp 2025:  Monday 7th July to Thursday 10th July 2025 

  
  
  
  
Name of Pupil:  ……………………………………………….  Form:  …………………………  
  
Please tick:  
  

a. I would like my son/daughter to attend Year 8 Camp  
and have paid the deposit of £100 (non-refundable) online.    

  

b. I would like my son/daughter to attend the academy based     
Enrichment week.     
  
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Signed:  ………………………………………  Parent/Guardian   Date:  ………………………   

  

 


